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Daniel Grochowski
Bohannan-Huston, Ine.
7500 Jefferson Street, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR LEAVITT RESERVOIR II (L-9/D8) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED
OCTOBER 1, 1991 RECEIVED OCTOBER 16, 1991

Dear Mr. Grochowski:

Based on the information provided on your October 16, 1991 submittal, listed
are some concerns that will need to be addressed prior to final approval:

1. You indicate a 30" S.D, & 18 S.D, adjacent to the west property
line. Where do they go from there?

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2650.
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City of Albuquerque

P.0.BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103
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October 25, 1991

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE
Engineering Assistant |
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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., F.E.
Assistant Director Public Works

ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500
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‘ BOHANNAN-HUSTON INC.

FAX (505) 821-0892

COURTYARD I. 7500 JEFFERSON STREET. NE  ALBUQUERQUE. NM 87104
TEL (505) 823-1000

/ ENGINEERS  ARCHITECTS PHOTOGRAMMETRISTS

SEP 26 22
September 24, 1991

Mr. Gilbert Aldaz

City of Albuquerque

P.N. Box 1293

Albuquerque, NM 87103

for Santa Barbara and Leavitt

Re:  Conceptual Plans

Reservoirs

Grading * Drainage

Dear Gilbert:

Attached ara two copies each nf the Nrainage Plans for the rafarenced
reservoir sites for your review and approval, Also attached are copies of the
irainage information sheets for each site, and the pre-design meeting notes
for the Santa Barbara site. Sinca the booster stations and reservairs for each
of the projects are not on the same site, we have submitted drainage
information sheets - for each site. The EPC hearings for these sites wiil be
scheduled following the approval of the Rank Two Plan. Please be aware that
these drawings are not for construction purposes, but only to show the
frasibility of the site for use hy the City as a reservoir sita and for EPC
approval, Detailed design and construction is at least two to three years in
the future.

Please feel free to contact Narryl Gregg or me if you have any questions
or comments.

Sincerely,
. .

INhl My

Michial M, Emery, P.E.
Prasident .

cct Ms. Jean Witherspoon

0BG/
Job No. R9180,35, R9180,37, & 89180.6A5
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Cctober 15, 1991
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Mr. Gilbert Aldaz

City of Albuquerque
P.O. Box 1293
Albuguerque, NM 87103

Re:  Resubmiltal of Conceptual Grading & Drainage Plans for Santa Barbara and Leavitt
Reservoirs

Dear Gilbert:

Attached are two copies each of the Drainage Plans for the referenced reservoir sites for
your review and approval. The attached plans replace the copies submitted under cover of our
letter dated September 24, 1991, which did not have the requested engineers stamp. The plans
in the first submittal were not stamped since the drawings are not for construction purposes, but
only to show the feasibility of the site for use by the City as a reservoir site and for EPC approval.
As noted in our previous letter, detailed design and construction Is at least two to three years in
the future.

Please feel free to contact Darryl Gregg or me if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Michial M. Emery, P.E.
President

cc: Ms. Jean Witherspoon
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